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Incident: Update - Fatal Single Vehicle Crash on George Ferguson Way 
 
Abbotsford – March 17, 2011.   
 
 
On March 6, 2011 just after midnight, a white 1992 Honda Civic with license plate 020 SGN 
collided with a power pole and careened into a cement wall on George Ferguson Way near 
McCallum Road.  The result of this collision was that the sole occupant of the vehicle, a 21 year 
old Abbotsford man was killed. 
 
Prior to the collision the vehicle had been spotted in Langley and at various points in Abbotsford.  
An Abbotsford Police Department Patrol Division member had stopped the vehicle briefly in a 
church parking lot at Gladwin and Maclure Roads before the driver elected to flee eastbound on 
George Ferguson Way. 
 
The Abbotsford Police Department wants to speak to anyone that witnessed any component of 
this incident.  This death is a significant loss for friends and family and for the community as a 
whole.  Our objective is to gather as much information as possible in order to provide more 
answers in regard to this tragedy.  Witnesses can contact us at 604-859-5225. 
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